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What are you thankful for?  
As we enter the season of Thanksgiving Break, we have much to be thankful for in our school community.

· Students that have empathy for others

· Teachers that care about their students

· Parents that want the best for their children

· A community that supports the school through attending activities, supporting fundraisers and offering student internships

· A police force that is responsive to school issues

· Being able to offer food twice a day for students

· Offering sports, band and several clubs for students to participate in

Give thanks. Nothing is too small to be thankful for. 

Cindy L. Cowan

Principal     

